
 

 

February 9, 2021 

 

Dear Chairwoman Kaiser and members of the Ways & Means committee,  

 

The Carroll County Delegation unanimously voted in favor of HB818 entitled “Carroll County –

Instant Ticket Lottery Machines – Fraternal and Sororal Organizations” during our Delegation 

meeting on January 21st.  

House Bill was approved 6-0, with one delegate absent and one delegate abstaining, by the 

Carroll County Delegates.  

The Carroll County Delegation respectfully requests a favorable vote on House Bill 818. 

 

 

        Respectfully,  

 

       

  

Delegate Haven Shoemaker 

        Chair, Carroll County Delegation 

 


